
Erica Burke recently joined the NSU OTD Program as the new Fieldwork Support Coordinator. 
She comes to us from Fort Riley, Kansas where she was stationed as an active duty soldier for the 
United States Army. She is still currently serving as a federal reservist. Prior, she was also stationed 
in Ouijeonbui, South Korea for two years, where she worked as a supply clerk, and transported 
government equipment throughout the Korean Peninsula. She is currently a full-time college student 
at the Saint Petersburg College where she is a criminal justice major and planning to move on to law 
school. She has expressed how happy she is to be a part of the NSU family, and looking forward to 
excelling  in her position with the guidance and support of her remarkable faculty and staff. 


